
RESOLUTION TO RECOMMEND IMPLEMENTATION OF PROPOSED CHANGES TO 
THE WEDNESDAY EVENING MARKET OPERATING RULES  

 
 
Whereas, City staff have submitted changes and adjustments to be made for the 
improvement of the Wednesday Evening Market Operating Rules. 
  
Whereas, the proposed changes to the operating rules have been reviewed by the City 
attorney’s office. 
 
Whereas, the Public Market Advisory Commission reviewed the proposed changes to 
the operating rules at the February 19, 2015 meeting. 
 
RESOLVED, that the Public Market Advisory Commission recommends that changes to 
the Wednesday Evening Market operating rules proposed in the memorandum from the 
Market Manager dated February 17, 2015  be implemented as proposed. 
 
 
 
Passed unanimously on February 19, 2015. 
 


